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Date:  January 24, 2017 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Giao Pham, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Resolution No.17-02 
 
 
The Arizona Mutual Aid Compact (“AZMAC”) was initially signed in February 2010 between the 
State of Arizona and the City of Apache Junction. The purpose of the compact is to identify the 
terms and procedures for executing mutual aid in times of emergencies. Jurisdictions such as 
counties and incorporated cities and towns are encouraged to participate.  The language of the 
AZMAC was updated in 2014 which brings forth this staff request to renew this agreement. 
 
Through Resolution No. 17-02, city staff respectfully requests city council authorization for the 
mayor to sign into the intergovernmental agreement for the city’s renewed participation in the 
Arizona Mutual Aid Compact (AZMAC).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


